
 

 
 

 

Press release  

Tommy Jensen resigns from the daily management of Ropox and 
passes on the baton… 
Naestved – 13 June 2022 

 

Tommy Jensen, Managing Director, has decided to step down from the daily management in the 
company effective 1 July 2022 and Nils Bundgaard is appointed as the new Managing Director of 
Ropox A/S. Tommy Jensen will be responsible for the company’s finances until 31 December 2022, 
and hereafter Tommy will retire. By the end of the year, Poul-Erik Pedersen, Technical Director, will 
also take on a new role as Technical Advisor in the company. 

Tommy Jensen says: ”It has been a fantastic journey with Ropox since I became co-owner in 1997. 
After Poul-Erik and I sold Ropox to the AddLife Group at the end of 2020, it is only natural that I step 
down. AddLife has fully met our expectations, and I look forward to following the company in the 
coming years.” 

Nils Bundgaard will start as Managing Director on 1 July 2022. Regarding the choice of Nils for the 
role of CEO, Tommy says: “We saw Nils as the natural successor for the role. Nils’ approach to the 
organisation and his international capabilities allow him to develop the company in the right 
direction. Poul-Erik elaborates: “We hand over an amazing staff that has been and will continue to 
be the foundation of Ropox’ success.” 

Nils has held the role of Sales and Marketing Director at Ropox for the past eight years. He is 
therefore a familiar face among Ropox’ global dealer network, and he has extensive knowledge of 
the Danish market. His strong skills, company insight and leader characteristics made him the 
natural choice for the role. 

Nils says: ”I would like to thank Tommy and Poul-Erik for passing on the baton and for AddLife 
having the confidence in me. It is important for me to build on the fantastic foundation created 
around employees, products and sales channels. Together with AddLife and the possibilities on the 
market, we are in a strong position going forward. It will be an exciting challenge that I look very 
much forward to.” 

 

For further information, please contact: 
 

• Tommy Jensen, Managing Director, tj@ropox.dk, +45 4032 3780 
• Poul-Erik Pedersen, Technical Director, pep@ropox.dk, +45 4030 4463 
• Nils Bundgaard, new Managing Director, nb@ropox.dk, +45 5213 1100 
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About Ropox A/S 

Ropox A/S was founded in 1962 and is among the world’s leading specialists and producers of 
assistive devices and furniture for people with disabilities. Ropox has 70 employees and is 
represented on four continents with products that are recognised and appreciated for their high 
quality, flexibility, and accessibility. 
 
In 2020, Ropox became part of the AddLife group, a listed Swedish company and one of the leading 
life science companies. It has given Ropox an even larger and stronger network of partners who 
specialise in developing services and products for both the private and public healthcare sectors. 
 
 


